
Frontier Communications Northwest Inc.

1800— 41st Street
Suite N-100
Everett, WA 98203
Fax: 425-261-5262

May21, 2015

Advice No. 3347

Mr. Steven King, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
P. 0. Box 47250
1300 5. Evergreen Park Drive SW
Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Dear Mr. King:

Frontier Communications Northwest Inc. submits Advice No. 3347, a tariff filing in the Facilities
For Intrastate Access Tariff, WN U-16, Section 4.

The purpose of this filing is to notify the Commission that the Interstate target composite rate is
higher than the Intrastate End Office Access rate; therefore, there are no changes to the
Facilities For Intrastate Access Tariff, WN u-I 6 tariff rates. The enclosed tariff sheets include
the new effective date of July 1, 2015.

This filing is in compliance with FCC’s November 18, 2011 Report and Order and Further Notice of
Proposed Rulemaking in WC Docket Nos. 10-90, etc. (FCC 11-161) and in accordance with the
FCC’s March 27, 2015 decision in DA 15-368 in the same docket.

This filing does not impact customer rates therefore, cost support is not submitted.

Frontier requests an effective date of July 1, 2015 for this tariff filing.

Pursuant to WAC 480-80-103(4) and WAC 480-80-104(8), I certify that I am authorized to make
this filing on behalf of the company. If you have questions regarding this filing, please contact
Cathy Dahlquist at (425) 261-6380.

Sincerely,
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Cathy Dahlquist
Manager, Government & External Affairs
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